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Search For Lily and Jack Sullivan, 
Continues in Lansdowne Station, N.S.

Lansdowne Station, Nova Scotia, 06.05.2025, 14:09 Time

USPA NEWS - The Salvation Army released the following statement on social media,
"As search efforts continue in Pictou County, N.S., for Lily and Jack Sullivan, The Salvation Army extends our heartfelt thoughts and
prayers to their family and the entire community during this deeply difficult time."

Over the weekend, Emergency Disaster Services (EDS) teams from across the Maritimes joined local search and rescue operations.
Our teams remain on the ground, providing meals, water, and spiritual and emotional care to more than 100 search personnel and
supporting organizations.

We remain committed to supporting the community throughout this challenging time and extend our gratitude to all those involved in
the search efforts."

From Local Police: "Pictou County District RCMP is asking for the public’s assistance in locating six-year-old Lily Sullivan and four-
year-old Jack Sullivan. They were last seen this morning, May 2, on Gairloch Rd. in Lansdown Station, Pictou County.

Lily Sullivan has shoulder-length light brown hair with bangs. She might be wearing a pink sweater, pink pants, and pink boots.

Jack Sullivan has short blondish hair. He’s wearing blue dinosaur boots. No other clothing description is available.

We ask that people spread the word through social media respectfully."

Search efforts are ongoing in Pictou County for missing six-year-old Lily Sullivan and four-year-old Jack Sullivan, who were reported
missing on May 2nd, at approximately 10 a.m.
The search for Lily and Jack continued through the night and will continue as necessary to support the missing persons investigation.
Ground search and rescue teams and air services from the Civil Air Search and Rescue Association and the Department of Natural
Resources are contributing assets.
It's believed that the children wandered away from a home on Gairloch Road in Lansdowne Station, since Friday morning.

Anyone with information on the whereabouts of Lily Sullivan and Jack Sullivan is asked to contact Pictou County District RCMP at
902-485-4333. To remain anonymous, call Nova Scotia Crime Stoppers, toll-free, at 1-800-222-TIPS (8477), submit a secure web tip
at www.crimestoppers.ns.ca, or use the P3 Tips app.
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